
 
 
 
 

 
HOA OFFICERS 

 
President, Marlou Dexter  ●  Vice President, Lucius Drawhorn, Jr.  ●  Secretary, Lori Cable 

  Assistant Secretary, Carrie Curtis  ●  Treasurer, Kevin Gray 

Este boletín está disponible en español.  Póngase en contacto con la HOA. 
 

THE FG-WIDE GARAGE SALE EXTRAVAGANZA IS SCHEDULED! 
 
All residents are encouraged to participate in October 4, 5 & 6!  OKC permits are required for 
each individual sale and can be purchased online through www.okc.gov or by calling 405-297-2606 
during business hours.  The cost is $7.00. 
 
The HOA has purchased large reusable identifying banners for all three FG entrances.  However, 
participating residents are still strongly encouraged to advertise their individual sales, as well. 

 
HOA DUES STATUS ALERT 

 
HOA dues payments on several delinquent properties have been received and for that, many thanks! 
As you budget for the Christmas season, don’t forget to set aside funds for the 2025 HOA dues.  
They can be paid early if that is more convenient for you. 
 

LIENS HAVE BEEN FILED AGAINST THE MOST DELINQUENT PROPERTIES. 
 
 

      
                YOU WANT TO COMMENT, ASK QUESTIONS OR 

                                                  GET INFORMATION ABOUT FOUNTAIN GRASS?                         
          fountaingrasshoa@gmail.com  ●  (405) 806-0901                          

fountaingrasshoa.com 
             facebook.com (search for “Fountain Grass Family”) 

       COME TO THE HOA MEETINGS! 
                C’MON, SPEAK UP!  WE KNOW YOU’RE OUT THERE! 

 
 

GIVE CRABGRASS AN INCH AND IT’LL TAKE A YARD! 
During the summer, most FG residents did a great job of maintaining their lawns, even 
through the hottest days.  To those who didn’t keep their yards up, you know who you are.  
And so does everybody else, because that’s the way yards work.  They are highly visible. 
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VROOM AND BOOM! 
Another complaint that has surfaced is that of the noise caused by high volume of passing auto sound 
systems and vehicle exhaust systems.  Please be respectful of your neighbors and friends in Fountain 
Grass.  Remember to slow your engines and turn down your sound systems.  A quiet Fountain Grass 
benefits us all. 

 

NOTICE – HOA BOARD MEETING – OPEN TO ALL OWNERS/RENTERS 
 

Tuesday, September 24, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 
United Methodist Church (South Entrance) 

10928 Southwest 15th Street 

TOPIC FOR DISCUSSION: 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS ISSUES AND MATTERS OF CONCERN 
 

 
  HALLOWEEN DECORATION CONTEST 2024 

            (Or, “I Ain’t Afraid of No Ghosts!”) 

The details are not finalized at this time - more 
information will be released online.  “Who you gonna 
call?”  The internet, of course.  Get status updates on the 
contest at: 

                                                    facebook.com (search for “Fountain Grass Family”) 
 

ON A RELATED NOTE:  As of the time of this newsletter, the City of 
Oklahoma City has not advised the date on which Halloween will be observed 
by city residents, but historically it has designated October 31 as the 
appropriate day, even if it’s a weeknight.  This year, October 31 occurs on a 
Thursday. 

 
The Wisdom of Jay Leno:   

How come you never see a headline like ‘Psychic Wins Lottery’? 

Since the start of the school year, we have heard 
complaints of buses speeding on our streets or 
being poorly driven.  In such cases, note the 
school bus number and the time and report it to 
the Schools Transportation Department at 405-
376-2630 or by email at 
       TransportationDept@mustangps.org. 

 
 

 


